THE CONNECTOR

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE AEROGUIDANCE SOCIETY

Editor: Ralph Jackson

Volume 10, Number 1 January, 1977
THE PREZ SEZ: Terry Terrenoire

As we start the new year, we have much to look forward to. This
year's board has made many dacisions which will benefit the club for
years to come. These decisions have hopefully made the club more
enjoyable for all concerned, We are completing.a very active year
and 1977 activities have already started. The most significant
changes which have occurred in the club during the past year have
been the move to the new flying field, changes in the meeting format
and use of a new meeting place. For those of you who haven't
attended a meeting lately, you are in for a pleasant surprise.

HERE'S WISHING THE AGS AND ALL OF YOU A HAPPY NEW YEAR.

OFFICIAL NOTICE:

The Board of Directors has voted to recommend that the annuat club
meeting be changed from February to October. This requires a
constitutional change. The item will be voted on at the

February, 1977 meeting.



JANUARY MEETING:

The next meeting will be held Tuesday evening, January 11,
7:30 pm at.the New York State Electric and Gas Co. bU|{ding
on Old Vestal Road in Vestal,

Coffee and Doughnuts will be available at the January and February
meetings on a trial basis. Cost will be 25¢ each. Your
participation will determine if the practice will continue.

Because of the season, 1+ would be appropriate fto bring your
skis and ski planes for show and tell

QUICKIE 500 REPORT: Terry Terrenoire

It appears that the Quickie 500 will be the AGS plane of the
year. George has sold at least 12 of them locally. Below is
listed the status of some of the quickie 500's under construction
by club members.

Builder Plane status
Larry Taylor Complete

Te Terrenoire Framed

R. Grodevant Framed

Bob Nol | Framed

Ralph Jackson 75% Framed

Dick Allen Aging Tn the Box

Hobby Craft still has some kits available so join the crowd.
All those having Quickie 500's under construction should bring
the pieces to the January meeting.

Dues Notice: Bill Underkofler

1977 Dues should be paid by the annual club meeting, February 9
or before.



3.

1977 Club Party: Ron Grodevant

The 1977 AGS Club Party will be held March 12 at King Arthur's
Restaurant in Endicott. Gloricus music will be provided by

Don Goedfrey. Reserve this date on your calendar. More details
will fcllow scon,

FCC _LICENSES FOR R/C

Because of a recent court decisicn, FCC |icences may now be
obtained without paying a fee. Since this is a tempcrary situaticn,
The AMA 1s urging any member who dces nct have an individual

license to apply for one immediately.

This will give the FCC a better 1dea ¢f the number of R/Cers
in operaticn as well as providing a license at no cost.



